
April 11, 2024
SAT AND PSAT School Day Testing for Freshmen and 2nd

day accommodations (Sophomores & Juniors)

No regular classes for students due to mandatory testing

o All Freshmen should arrive at school between 7:50 - 8:00 a.m. 
o All sophomore and junior students with two-day testing accommodations should also

arrive at school between 7:50 – 8:00 a.m.
o Any student not listed above (such as seniors) should not attend school on this day.
o YOU MUST BRING YOUR FULLY-CHARGED CHROMEBOOK WITH YOU.

There are no classes on April 11 due to testing. Students will be dismissed after their
respective test. 

o Testing room locations will be clearly posted at the Main Entrance and East
Entrance. 

o Staff will also be present to guide you to your appropriate rooms

*All special schedules subject to change.


